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Bulletin #2 of 2017. October 6, 2017 

Discontinuation of Product Bulletin
EXO-BR Full Face Mask Discontinued

Products Affected (Discontinued):

Part Number Description

300-036 EXO-BR Mask, No Communications

300-037 EXO-BR with Communications Posts

300-038 EXO-BR with Communications, MWP

The EXO-BR (Balanced Regulator) Full Face Mask is last in a series of three models of EXO 
Masks produced by Kirby Morgan from 1987 to 2017. EXO Full Face Masks have provided support 
for professional divers throughout the world for many years.

However, after thirty years of EXO production, we find it necessary to discontinue the EXO-BR 
Full Face Mask (effective now).

To discontinue the EXO-BR Mask was purely a business 
decision. It was not based on quality, performance, or any 
safety factors whatsoever involving the EXO-BR Mask.

Discontinuation of the mask was based on the fact that 
the tooling is very worn and out of date. Unfortunately, it 
is no longer cost effective to keep the tooling in working 

condition. 

The EXO-BR manual and technical support will 
remain available. The manifold block will 

remain available.

However, availability for the EXO-BR Mask 
and its parts will be LIMITED TO STOCK 
ON HAND!

Please contact your KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.

Or you may contact any authorized Kirby Morgan dealer for information. Here is the link to the 
“Dealers” page on our website: http://www.kirbymorgan.com/dealers

Above, the now obsolete EXO-BR.
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